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                          19th November 2012             
 

Professor Edre Nagy 

President of the Hungarian Society of Endocrinology and Metabolism 

Division of Endocrinology 
University of Debrecen Medical and Health Centre 

PO Box 19, DEBRECEN H-4012, Hungary 
 

Dear Professor Nagy, 

 
On behalf of the organizing committee of the 1st Central European Symposium of Young Endocrinologists (Club 

30) we have a great pleasure in inviting you to participate at the meeting to be held in Wroclaw (Poland) from the 8th 
to the 9th May 2013. 

 
The symposium is being organized under the auspices of the Polish Society of Endocrinology and Club 30. The Club 30 

is a newly developed structure of Polish Society of Endocrinology founded in 2012, aiming to integrate young polish 

scientists working in the field of endocrinology and related sciences, who have important scientific achievements, while 
are still under the age of 35. The main goal of the section is to enhance the scientific exchange between the youngest 

members of Polish Society of Endocrinology by organising scientific meetings, cooperation with other organisations 
supporting young endocrinologists including Students Scientific Societies and European Young Endocrine Scientists 

(EYES) as well as subsidizing the scientific projects and participation in congresses. 

 
By organising the international meeting in Wroclaw, we hope to create a platform for integration of young 

endocrinologists representing the Societies of Endocrinology from Central Europe, to reward young scientists by giving 
them chance to present their work in the front of an international audience including the most prominent members of 

European Society of Endocrinology and finally, to encourage the authorities of other national societies to similar activity 

in supporting their youngest members. We have already invited to join our symposium the President of European 
Society of Endocrinology - Professor Philippe Bouchard and all the Presidents of national Societies of Endocrinology from 

Central Europe. 
 

The committee would be very grateful if you agree to contribute to our initiative by submitting two chosen abstracts in 
English prepared by the most active young endocrinologists from your country. The paper should represent the original 

work of the young endocrinologist and, if accepted, is to be presented at the meeting by its first author. We will be able 

to cover the congress, gala dinner and accommodation costs for you and both presenting authors. Unfortunately, due 
to limited budget of the symposium, we are unable to reimburse the travel.  

 
We are looking forward to an early positive response. 

 

With best wishes 
Yours sincerely 

                                               
          Andrzej Milewicz           Marek Ruchala                     Ewelina Szczepanek-Parulska 

                 President                        Vice President                         acting as President of Club 30 
of Polish Society of Endocrinology       of Polish Society of Endocrinology         of Polish Society of Endocrinology     

 

Please reply by e-mail within four weeks to: 
Ewelina Szczepanek-Parulska, MD, PhD 

Department of Endocrinology, Metabolism and Internal Medicine 
Poznan University of Medical Sciences 

Przybyszewskiego 49, 60-335 Poznan, Poland 

e-mail: ewelinaparulska@gmail.com 

mailto:ewelinaparulska@gmail.com

